Moorlands Church of England Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Sweet

Moorlands Way, Belton, Great Yarmouth, NR31 9PA Tel: 01493 780007 Email: office@moorlands.norfolk.sch.uk Web: www.moorlands.dneat.org



6th May 2015

Parents/Carers of Squirrels Class

Dear Parents/Carers

We are currently developing the playground area used by the Children's Centre, Nursery and Reception Classes as an outdoor classroom.

From 15th May 2015, the gates either end of the area will be locked. When dropping off and collecting your child from Mr Allen's classroom, please walk around the back of the school from the main school field end.

If you are unsure about these new arrangements, Mr Allen or staff in the main school office will be able to help you.

Thank you for your support and co-operation in this matter.

Regards

K Lee

Head Teacher

M.L. Lee